
 

 

 
12th January 2023    
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer     
 
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award - Year 10 Silver Award Expedition Online and In school Training 
 
I hope you have all had a restful festive break!  I want to take this opportunity to touch base about the Silver DofE 
Award and what will be happening over the coming months. 
 
Where should your child be up to at the moment? 
Most participants have now signed off on their Bronze Award and are well underway with their Silver sections! 
For any students who have completed their Bronze in the last 3 months, there will an Awards ceremony in the 
summer term to collect your certificate (they can still be completing their Silver during this time!). 
 
For any student who has not yet had their Bronze Award signed off from last year, they must come to a drop in 
session on Thursday lunchtimes in 557. 
 
I understand there is a bit of a delay in receiving the Welcome Packs (I have uploaded an electronic version onto our 
school webpage to access in the meantime - https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/learning/clubs-and-co-
curricular/dofe/ scroll down to useful links). 
 
NEXT STEPS: Online Training 
As the Expedition dates are getting closer it is now time for the Silver Award students to start their pre-expedition 
training.  The majority of the pre-expedition training in completed via the e-learning link; 
www.richadventure.co.uk/qegs2023  
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Students will also 
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